
January 28, 2022 

RE: Task Force on Stockton Institute of Peer Evaluation on Teaching 

 

Motion: 

 

"Peer Evaluation is a significant service contribution for faculty and important to the tenure and 

promotion process. Faculty Senate proposes to create a faculty-led task force to examine the 

current model of training peer evaluators and develop recommendations on the future of SIPET. 

The Senate authorizes the Senate executive to constitute the membership of the proposed task 

force." 


